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The majority of organists began their pursuit of music by studying the piano. 
as a child. Most organists work to achieve a minimal level of proficiency at 
the piano before they begin their study of the organ. We all know the basic 
differences and similarities between organ and piano technique.  
On Tuesday, February 19, our AGO meeting will go beyond these basics and 
focus in-depth at organ and piano technique. Dr. Dennis Sweigart, piano pro-
fessor at Lebanon Valley College, and Dr. Shelly Moorman-Stahlman, organ 
and piano professor and Dean of our college will lead our discussion. We will 
begin by taking a brief look at the historical development of technique. A 
power point presentation will help guide the listener through the changes in 
organ and piano design. We will note the influence that each instrument has 
played on the other in regard to the development of technique.  
Several pieces will be performed by both clinicians. We will hear and see how 
the same piece sounds on the piano and the organ. Both performers will dis-
cuss how changes in their technique affected the musical result of the piece. 
Finally, we will discuss ways to improve your piano and organ technique. 
There will be a time for questions and answers as well. After the workshop, 
feel free to try out the wonderful Gabriel Kney tracker organ! 
The workshop is free and open to the public. This will be a workshop geared 
for all levels of organists. The workshop will also be helpful to pianists inter-
ested in studying organ and piano teachers that might have students studying 
both instruments. Come prepared to learn techniques that will help you to be-
come a better pianist and organist.  
 

Directions to LVC: Take 422 to Annville. At the intersection of 422 and 934, 
turn left. Go north on Hwy 934 about 1/2 mile. Turn right at the main en-
trance of the college. You will pass Miller Chapel on your right (big cross on 
top). Turn right at the stop sign. The Music school is on your right. The work-
shop will be in Blair Music Building in the Organ/Choral room. If you would 
like to carpool to the event, be sure to call Shawn Gingrich. 
 
                                         Dr. Shelly Moorman-Stahlman, Dean  

America  
Cries 

For Peace 

Slightly Used Music Wrap-up 
 

Thank you to those of you 
who contributed to the suc-
cessful “Used Music Sale”.  
There were many treasures 
at bargin prices.  The 
twenty-four that attended  
had lots of fun sifting 
through many boxes of used 
music the day of the January 
workshop in Carlisle.  The 
leftover “used” music has 
been donated to the Leba-
non Valley College Music 
Department for their lending 
library. 

Lenten Lunch Concerts at Pine Street Lenten Lunch Concerts at Pine Street   
at 12:10 pm Wednesdaysat 12:10 pm Wednesdays  

February 20th Shawn GingrichFebruary 20th Shawn Gingrich  
February 27th Chuck YocumFebruary 27th Chuck Yocum  

March 6th ToMarch 6th Tony Ciucciny Ciucci  
March 13th Mark Laubach (No AGO Luncheon)March 13th Mark Laubach (No AGO Luncheon)  

March 20th Sarah ThrushMarch 20th Sarah Thrush  



TREASURER'S REPORT  

Cash in Bank as of 12/15/2001  $2,240.08 

Total Receipts  (+) $157.04 

Less Total Disbursements (-)  $218.55 

Cash in Bank as of 01/15/2002 $2,178.57 

Cassel Scholarship Fund plus  
Investments 

$14,800.55 
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Networking Lunch 
 

The HAGO Networking 
Luncheon will be held on 
Ash Wednesday, February 
13th at 11:30 a.m. We'll 
get together at the Bridges 
Cafe in the Radisson, 
Camp Hill. Call or email 
Doris Savage no later than 
Tuesday, February 12. 
 

Editorial Board to be Formed  
 
At its January meeting, our board discussed the idea 
of forming an editorial board to assist with items 
placed in the newsletter.  We’d love to have someone 
to chair this committee and several people to serve 
on this board.  If you are interested, contact our 
Dean, Dr. Shelly Moorman-Stahlman at 867-5691 or 
Sub-Dean Shawn Gingrich at 583-1922. 

    HAGO Car Pools   
 
Our Sub-Dean is willing to 
meet you at the First UM 
Church, 
Hershey and 
take as 
many as 7 
people with 
him to the event in Annville this 
month.  Please 
contact Shawn Gingrich at 
533-9668.  We are willing to 
get some groups together from  
varied locations.  Join us!! 

Harrisburg AGO Programs 2001-2002 
 

 

                       February 19, 2002  
                       7:30 p.m.  
                       Organ and Piano Technique, Similarities 
                       and Differences 
                       by Dr. Shelly Moorman-Stahlman and  
                       Dr. Dennis Sweigart  
                       Lebanon Valley College  
                       Annville 
 

 
 
 
March 16, 2002  
10:00 a.m.  
Meet the Allen Renaissance R450 with Allen  
Representatives  
Zion Lutheran Church  
Enola 
 

April 20, 2002   
Meet in the parking lot of the Camp Hill Bon Ton  
at 7:45 a.m. 
Organ crawl to the Hanover and Gettysburg Area 
 

May 14, 2002   
5:45 p.m. Social Time,  
6:30 p.m. Dinner at Harding's Restaurant  
End of the year social 

Pray for our Armed Forces! 

 

ADDENDUM II 
Harrisburg Chapter AGO Directory 

2001 – 2002 
Corrections: 
 
Dr. Shelly Moorman-Stahlman   Correct home telephone is:                                                                 
867-5691 
 
Gloria Weigle                            New e-mail address is:                                                                 
gweigle@pa.net 
 
Please send corrections and/or additions to the 2001-2002 
Membership Directory to Kathy Myers at 774-4465 or e-mail 
her at kmyersx1@localnet.com.  Thank you. 
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Area Events in The ArtsArea Events in The Arts  
 

.Sunday, February 3rd, 2002  
 

4 p.m. Camp Hill Presbyterian Church CHPC Youth 
Perform.  A Free-will offering will be received and childcare 
will be provided.  101 North 23rd Street, Camp Hill  
737-0488. 
 

4 p.m. Zion Lutheran Church Arts & Music At Zion  
Evangelical (A.M.A.Z.E.) presents Cate Todd, Harpist.   In 
1990, Cate made her debut at the Kennedy Center in  
Washington, DC.  She has also soloed with the Salt Lake City 
Symphony and the University of Utah Philharmonia.  100 
West Main Street, Hummelstown  566-2589. 
  

7 p.m. St. Luke’s Episcopal Church Evensong and Organ 
Recital-Terry Heisey. 6th and Chestnut Streets, Lebanon. 
 

Friday, February 8th, 2002 7:30 p.m.  
 

Trinity United Church of Christ  John Scott, Organist and 
Master of the Choirs of St. Paul’s Cathedral, London.  
1992 Andover mechanical action organ.  Free Program.  
Parking available in the W. King St. garage directly behind 
the church.  32 West Market Street, York, PA 717-852-8131. 
Sunday, March 3, 2002  
 

4 p.m. Camp Hill Presbyterian Church Cumberland Valley 
High School Student Ensembles  A Free-will offering will be  
received and childcare will be provided.  101 North 23rd 
Street, Camp Hill 737-0488. 
 

4 p.m. Zion Lutheran Church Arts & Music At Zion  
Evangelical (A.M.A.Z.E.) presents Basic’ly Brass. Experience 
the sounds for all seasons...through the scintillating music of 
Basic’ly Brass! Their repertoire features pop, swing, jazz, 
rock, orchestral, modern, Sousa marches, show tunes and 
Dixieland.  100 West Main Street, Hummelstown  566-2589. 
 

7 p.m. St. Luke’s Episcopal Church Evensong including the 
Lenten portion of Handel’s MESSIAH.  6th and Chestnut 
Streets, Lebanon. 
 

Sunday, March 10, 2002 
 

3 p.m. First United Methodist Church Violinist Carl Iba 
and Pianist Randy Day in recital.  The Concert is free and 
open to public.  Child care will be provided. 64 West  
Chestnut Street, Hershey  533-9668. 
 
Sunday & Monday, March 24th & 25th 7 p.m. 
 

Zion Lutheran Church Arts & Music At Zion  
Evangelical (A.M.A.Z.E.) presents All You Need Is Love. An 
updated reprise of Zion Youth Group’s powerful statement of 
faith through popular music.  The musical will feature music 
from the Beatles, Billy Joel, The Who, No Doubt, NSYNC, 
The Turtles, U2, Snoop Doggy Dog and the Rolling Stones.  
See Christ’s Journey from Palm Sunday to the Resurrection 
as you never have before.  100 West Main Street, 
Hummelstown  566-2589. 

Wednesday Club Forum Concert 
The Series will present The Philadelphia Brass with 
Peter Richard Conte, organist, in concert on Sunday, 
February 3rd, 3:00 p.m. at the Forum in Harrisburg.  
Tickets are available in advance at The Box, 214-2787, 
or on concert day after 2:15 p.m. at the Forum box of-
fice.  Adults $30, Students $15. Group rates of 10 or 
more.  AGO Members ONLY $20, Students $20. Senior 
Tickets $20. For more information on events, please call  
The Wednesday Club at 234-3856. 
 

Central Pennsylvania Choral Festival 
 

“Requiem” by Maurice Durufle’ will be the featured 
work of the 19th Central PA Choral Festival to be held 
on Saturday evening, February 23rd, 2002 at Trinity  
Lutheran Church, 2000 Chestnut Street, Camp Hill.  The 
Chamber Singers of Harrisburg and Cantate Carlisle, 
joint sponsors of the festival, will join with guest choir, 
The Alumni Chorale of Lebanon Valley College under 
the direction of Dr. Pierce Getz, Guest Conductor,  
Dr. Ann Howard Jones, Director of Choral Activities at 
Boston University and long-time assistant conductor for 
Robert Shaw, will conduct the three choirs in this unique 
collaborative concert.  In addition to the “Requiem”, 
each choir will perform a short program of works from 
their individual repertoires.  Tickets can be purchased at 
the door, or in the church office during regular business 
hours.  Adults $12.00, Seniors/Students $10.00.  Call 
737-8635 for more information. 

 

Position Available 
 Highspire United Methodist Church 

 

170 Second Street, Highspire, PA 17034 
ORGANIST/CHOIR DIRECTOR needed for a small church 
with an average attendance of 80-90.  One service-9AM; One 
Tuesday evening adult choir rehearsal (10-15 members); Two 
manual Moller organ rebuilt 1985; Yearly salary range 
$5500.00 to $6,000.  Call Annette Parthemore 939-4443. 

Hear ye, Hear ye 
 
The year end banquet will be held on Tuesday,  
May 14th at Harding’s Restaurant, 3817 Old  
Gettysburg Rd., Camp Hill. The social hour, with 
entertainment provided, will begin at 5:45 p.m. 
followed by dinner at 6:30 p.m.  After dinner you 
will be serenaded by a special guest soloist and 
there will be the installation of the new board. 
Mark this date on your calendar now and read the 
next issues of The Bombarde for further  
information. 
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The submission deadline for each edition of the 
Bombarde is the fifteenth of the month normally.  
Whenever possible, submit your items in electronic 
format with minimal text formatting.  Thanks for 
your interest! 
 
Deadline for the March 2002 newsletter is 
February 15th. 
 
Please send all submissions to: 
 
Good Hope Music 
Mr. Jeffrey J. Cogan 
3808 Market Street 
Camp Hill, PA 17011 
e-mail:  HAGOEditor@aol.com 
Fax: 717-651-8030 
Home: 717-728-5454 

The Bombarde Harrisburg Chapter of the 
American Guild of Organists 
2200 Brandt Road 
Annville, PA 17003      

                         

   May your love of Music touch the world!May your love of Music touch the world!  

God Bless America 


